
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 20, 2018 
 
 
ADDENDUM 1 
 
 
TO: Vendors 
 
FROM: Vianka Colin, Purchasing Director 
 
RE: INVITATION TO BID ITB/FFS-18/19-47 

DEBRIS REMOVAL AT PICAYUNE STRAND STATE FOREST 
 
This addendum is to provide all potential bidders with answers to questions received in reference to Invitation 
to Bid ITB/FFS-18/19-47.  Deletions are struck through, and additions are highlighted. 
 
Question / Answer 
 
1.  Please confirm there will be no clearing of debris beyond the exiting fence lines? 
 
 As stated on page 10 of the ITB document, no fences will be crossed during this project. 
 
2. Are any stumps to be removed? 
 

No stumps are to be removed from the ground, if still in the ground, to limit soil disturbance.  Stumps 
should be cut flush to the ground.  If stump is partially out the ground, contractor shall cut fallen or 
leaning trees as near to the root ball as possible to avoid ground disturbance. 

 
3. Can debris be piled along the edge of the ditch/road for disposal? 
 

Piles can be stacked alongside the road as long as they do not hinder traffic on Sabal Palm Road or any 
of the driveways or forest entrances, block any of the culverts, and the piles are removed within a few 
days. 

 
To the extent this addendum gives rise to a protest, failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in 
Section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under Chapter 120, Florida 
Statutes.  All other terms, conditions and specifications of this Invitation to Bid will remain the same.  
If you have any questions regarding this addendum, please feel free to contact this office at  
(850) 617-7181. 


